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Please do not pass this legislation.  It goes against so many rights for private 

property owners.  Water is a basic need for everyone, and interfering in people's 

water use creates a hardship for everyone.  Let people keep their freedoms. Giving 

allowance to trespass is wrong and putting even more mandates on building is 

wrong.  How this bill is so packed with ill intended initiatives is alarming.  Please let 

Oregon residents keep their water and their private property as they need it to be. 


